
	
  

 
JANUARY 3, 2018   

 

MMC to host Site Plan #1 Neighborhood Meeting 
 
 
From 5:30 pm to 7 pm on Wednesday, January 10 at the Dana Center Auditorium at 
22 Bramhall Street, Maine Medical Center will host a neighborhood meeting. This 
meeting will include presentations on the medical center’s proposed traffic plan, 
construction management plan and facility design. Members of the public are 
welcome to attend and ask questions. 

A sign-in sheet will be circulated and meeting minutes will be taken. Minutes and 
attendance will be shared with the City of Portland Planning Board. 

 


